
 

 
 
Dear Golfers, Friends of BASOC and Stanford Athletics,        
 
On behalf of the Bay Area Sports Organizing Committee (BASOC) and Stanford Athletics, we 
want to express our thanks and appreciation for your support of BASOC’s 20th Annual Celebrity 
Golf Tournament held Monday, July 24th at Stanford Golf Course. 20 Years was a great milestone! 
 
It was a wonderful day of golf with great weather at a beautiful challenging course. Everyone 
contributed to the success of this 20th annual event, including all golf foursomes, Olympians  
Debbie Meyer, Barbra Higgins, Ted Murphy, Starr Hurley, Chris Dorst, Peter Cipollone,  
Anne Cribbs & NFL Legends Jim Plunkett, Steve Bono, Bob Lee. Of course, thanks to all our 
volunteers. A special thank you to our Presenting Sponsor ISS Guckenheimer and their terrific staff 
who hosted two golf holes and provided great golfer gifts for everyone, Stanford Faculty Club staff, 
Cintas who contributed to the golf jackets and Sunnyvale Ford for hosting the automobile Hole in 
One. 
 
Thank you to the Stanford Golf staff. Thanks to the Total Quality Maintenance Company (TQM) 
for sponsoring the Golf Awards reception, and Stanford Federal Credit Union for sponsoring the 
celebrity athletes. Special thanks to the Laird Family Estates wine team who hosted the delicious 
wine tasting, Firestone Walker Brewing Company the beer sponsor and of course the Jelly Belly 
Candy Company. A special reception buffet provided by Armadillo Willys BBQ. All -in- all a 
wonderful day!   
 
BASOC depends on the support of individuals and corporations to fund BASOC’s mission:  

 BASOC’s commitment is to bring and support International, National and Regional 
sporting events to the San Francisco Bay Area. 

 Continue BASOC’s outreach programs to share the ideals and values of Olympism with 
Bay Area youth in partnership with the Northern California Olympians and Paralympians 
Association. 

 Support the development of new sporting facilities in the San Francisco Bay Area. 
 
We appreciate all of your support. We will announce the date for our 21st BASOC Celebrity Golf 
Classic soon. Thank you so much and have a great rest of the summer. 
 
In the Olympic Spirit, 

Anne      Helen 
Anne Warner Cribbs, OLY   Helen Mendel, CMD 
BASOC President & CEO Senior VP Marketing & Operations 
Olympian 1960 Swimming   Golf Tournament Director  
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